
Teaching Resources Masterlist 
 

Math Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Multiplication (Problem Solving), 
repeated +/- 

Lesson plan 2/3 
(adaptable) 

GD folder 

Multiplication (Problem solving) 
representing numbers - array 

Lesson Plan 3/4 
(adaptable) 

GD folder 

FNESC Math first peoples guide Handbook N/A Bookmarks 

Contig Game (Computational fluency - all 
4 operations) 

Handout  2-5 GD Folder 

Wrecktangles (perimeter/area), Beat It, 
Calculator Path (subtraction/addition) 

Handout 1-5 Hard drive 

Horse Race (probability) Handout 3 Hard drive  

CCCI - endangered species Unit Plan 5 GD Folder 

Number talks (Addition/subtraction 
activities, number cards, how close to 
100, shut the box) 

Handout  K-7 Hard drive (405) 

 
 

English Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Adventures of Beekle: Halliday functions 
of language activities  

Lesson Plan 3 GD folder 

Journey - wordless  Picturebook 1-3 Physical  

Mystery word scramble  Handout 1-3 Hard drive (402) 

Why I’m late today - wordless fill in book 
(Reading A-Z level J) 

Handout 
Activity 

1-3 Hard drive (402) 

This Little Piggy Guided reading  Lesson plan 7 Hard drive (402) 

 
 

Science Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 



CCCI - endangered species Unit plan 5 GD folder 

Lemon battery - instructional video and 
prediction handouts 

Lesson plan 3 GD folder 

Bubbles - types, examples Lesson plan 1-5 Hard drive  

Mystery powders - chemical and physical 
properties  

Unit/ Lesson 
plan 

2-4 Bookmarks  

 
 

Art Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Animals of the salish sea Picturebook 1-3 Physical  

Explore the salish sea: Nature guide Picturebook 3-5 Physical  

Salish Weave  Lesson Plan 4/5 GD folder 

Journey - Imagination Unit Plan 2/3 Hard Drive  

Greta - Environmental justice Unit Plan 7 GD folder 

Elements and principles of art booklet Flipbook 1-7 Physical  

Music and math - place value and body 
percussion 

Lesson plan 3 GD folder 

 
 

Social Studies Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

CCCI - endangered species 2.0 Unit plan 3/4 GD folder 

Mapwork Handout 1-5 GD folder 

Reef Net teacher’s guide - shapes, 
community, coast salish design 

Unit plan 3-5 Bookmarks  

 
 

PE Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Gymnastics  - intro to movement Unit plan K/1 GD folder  



concepts  

Badminton - underarm backhand shot, 
forehand drop, forehand smash 

Unit plan 5 GD folder 

Badminton - forehand serve Lesson plan 5 GD folder 

Badminton - overhead clear Lesson plan 5 GD folder 

Tail tag - warm up Lesson plan 3-5 GD folder 

Warm up games  List 1-7 GD folder 

Creative dance - movement to music, 
counting beats, animals 

Lesson plan 5 GD folder 

Gymnastics - balance beam  List 1-3 GD folder  

 
 

Assessment Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Ultimate assessment guide (based on 
art principles) 

Handout 1-7 Hard drive (French) 

When you look at me (assessment 
strategies) 

Handout K-7 Physical  

Supplement (reporting, descriptive 
comments, Ministry standards) 

Handout K-7 Physical  

Personal assessment plan (exit slips, 
single point rubric, ISN) 

Paper 4/5 Hard drive (407) 

Core competencies - example cards Handout K-7 Hard drive (407) 

 
 

French Resources 

Content Type Grade Location 

Animals - writing, speaking Unit Plan 5 GD folder 

Tech in the french classroom - apps, 
magazines, templates  

Handout 
(Slides) 

K-7 GD folder  

Warm up ideas (zut, cards, backpack, 
guess who, simon dit) 

List K-7 Hard drive (463) 



 
 

TTOC/Classroom Management 

Content Type Grade Location 

CM Favorites List Document K-7 GD folder 

    

    

 
 
 


